
MILTON PUBLIC SCHOOLS

It’s Kindergarten Pre-registration Time!
Please note that your child must be five years old on or before August 31, 2022.

o Milton Public Schools is inviting all families with age eligible children to complete the
Kindergarten Pre-register Questionnaire.

o Save the date!!
▪ Kindergarten Information Night
▪ Thursday, January 27, 2022 at 6:30pm
▪ A link will be posted to the district webpage, www.miltonps.org, closer to the

event

Questions?
Please contact Marti O'Keefe McKenna

at mmckenna@miltonps.org or 617-980-7343

https://forms.gle/aK7j2Wf2TtwDjTe68
http://www.miltonps.org
mailto:mmckenna@miltonps.org

